

Fr. Donald Powers Council #13786 January 2021 Newsletter

Grand Knight: Keith Mertz

Deputy Grand Knight: Dave Groth

Financial Secretary: Kent Boettger

Chancellor: Mark Klenke

Recorder: Nick Fusco

Treasurer: Phil Rotert

Advocate: John White

Warden: Herman Galli

Inside Guard: Tom Pack

Outside Guard: Nikolay Mertz

One Year Trustee: Adrian Greenburg

Two Year Trustee: Dale Allmeroth

Three Year Trustee: Craig Robinson

Chaplin: Dcn Kent

- Knights Meeting KofC Meeting: January 7th @ 7 pm.
- Roses for Life Will be distributed Saturday, January 9th. Ron Mackenburg is delivering them to our January meeting.
- Scholarship applications will be sent out in January.
- 1st Notice Dues Statements were sent out in December. Please get these paid as soon as possible. Dues are \$25 per year. Send them to Deacon Kent Boettger, PO Box 167, Pittsburg, MO 65668.
- Star County Athletes Support We sent checks of \$500 (for Christmas and for travel expenses) and \$882 (the split sent locally from our tootsie roll drive). We are hopeful these funds significantly support our local athletes.
- Start thinking about officers for next year Will likely need a new Financial Secretary also.
- Not much being planned for the early months of 2021 We are awaiting the impact of the vaccines and the persistence of the Corona Virus. Government regulations may continue to limit our ability to hold fundraisers, especially our Lenten Fish Fries. Creative thought may have to be given to these.

Deacon Kent Boettger - FS